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Message To Parents

From Headteacher Kirklandpark Primary <headteacher@kirklandpark-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk>
Date Wed 21/08/2024 19:41
To Mrs Tweedlie <gw07tweedlienicola12@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Smith <gw07smithheather13@glow.sch.uk>; Mr

Hepburn <gw11hepburnalan2@glow.sch.uk>; Miss Purse <gw14purselisa@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Clarke
<gw14clarkesarahlouise@glow.sch.uk>; Ms Ferrie <gw09ingramemma@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Lee
<gw07leelorna@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Gray <gw10grayamanda@glow.sch.uk>; Mr Marshall
<gw07marshallalan4@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Watson <gw07watsonshona@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Kinnear
<gw07kinnearpaula@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs McMorrow <gw07mcmorrowgayle@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Smart
<gw12smarttheresa@glow.sch.uk>; Miss Brown <gw18brownlisa@glow.sch.uk>; Miss Thomson
<gw19thomsonrachel@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Jarvis <gw17jarvisjacqueline@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Kelly
<gw17kellysamantha2@glow.sch.uk>; Mrs Kelly <gw17kellysamantha2@glow.sch.uk>; Mr McPhilemy
<gw10mcphilemyscott@glow.sch.uk>; Ms McCormack <gw21mccormackclaire1@glow.sch.uk>

Hi everyone

Sorry, me again!

This is a copy of the message that will go out on the app to parents. Please could you add this to your
Google Classroom to go out on Monday.
Thanks
Dawn 

We will be holding our 'Meet The Teacher'* on Friday the 6th September. Doors will open at 2.00pm
and you will have the opportunity to visit your child / children's classes and meet their new teacher. In
the interests of safety we ask that there are a maximum of two adult visitors from each family.

*Throughout this year, Primary 6 and 7 are working as stage groups, mixing for all curricular areas.
Parents and carers will be able to move between all three classrooms and meet all of the teachers.

If your visit ends before the 3.00pm bell and you wish to take your child out of school early, it is fine to
do so. Each teacher will have a sign-out sheet and we just ask that this is completed before your child
leaves their class. On the way out, your child is more than welcome to give you a tour of the rest of
the school.

Please note that children are not permitted to leave their own class to visit siblings in other classes.
Parents / carers should visit each child in their class and when the final visit has ended, sign out that
child and return to the class(es) of their sibling(s) to collect them.

We hope that you are able to join us and look forward to seeing you if you can make it.

Mrs Dawn Laing
Headteacher
Kirklandpark Primary School
Kirklandpark Avenue
Strathaven ML10 6DY
Telephone: 01357 520177
e-mail:  gw14klandparkht@glow.sch.uk
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More information about Contact Scotland BSL can be found at https://contactscotland-bsl.org/
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